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Welcome to a new year and extremely busy year. 

If you have looked at the website lately you will see that all our upcoming meetings for 2017 are listed and 

we are going to be everywhere. 

I am pleased to say that 2018 meeting places are also organised so keep a look out for them. 

Our accounts are in the hands of the auditors and I am hoping that the accounts will be back by the end of 

the month so that the Annual Report can be completed. 

If anyone has anything that they would like to add to the annual report please send it to me. 

Our Exec has had one meeting this year online and then again prior to ACODE 73 face to face.  

We are planning for the ACODE/Pearson award again this year so please keep an eye out for that 

information. 

THETA planning is well underway and drawing close 7-10 May in Auckland, please mention this to all your 

colleagues and register your attendance. 

The Exec have approved an upgrade with Catalyst to Moodle 3.0 and I can report that that is in production 

and Catalyst are testing now. 

I am looking forward to a full and busy year. 

 

 

Karen Halley 

Executive Officer  

1st  March 2017 

  


